
 

 

December 15, 2021  

Utilities and Transportation Commission  
621 Woodland Square Loop SE1 
Lacey, Wa  98503 
 
RE: Docket TV-210737 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
Please find my comments below relating to the 6 questions posed by the UTC in the above docket above. 
 

1. Do you currently contract with third parties to provide either regulated household goods services or non-
regulated services? 
 We neither now nor in the past have contracts with contract labor to perform work within the State of 
 Washington. 
 

2. If you contract with third parties to provide regulated services, how do you ensure compliance with 

Commission rules related to background checks, safety requirements, etc.? 
  Not applicable  

 
3. If you do not currently contract with third parties to provide regulated services, are you 

interested in contracting with third parties to provide those services in the future? 
 At this time we do not anticipate using contractor’s to perform services for our company 
 

4. If you are interested in using third parties to provide regulated services, what services would you 

consider using third parties to provide? 

 Not applicable 

 

5. If you contract with third parties to provide non-regulated household goods services, how are those 
relationships structured? For example, how is payment rendered? Do you conduct background checks? 
 Not applicable 
 

6. If you are a potential third-party contractor, how do you conduct background checks, and what safety 

requirements do you have in place to protect customers and employees?  

 Not Applicable 

Sincerely,  

 

             Shauna M. Washburn   
             United Moving & Storage Inc. 

                                                           
1770 NE Fuson Road – Bremerton, WA  98311  - www.MoveWithUnited.com 


